
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2021-M-065 

 

Subject: Request for reconsideration 

Agenda Date: April 15, 2021 

Attachments:   

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council reconsider motions related to the supply of water at 41 Goward and 
the further communication received from the property owner at the meeting of May 6, 2021. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Staff received communication from a ratepayer related to a matter where direction was received in the 
fall of 2020.  (water supply at 41 Goward and possible land sale) It does not appear that there is new 
information being provided but rather requesting that the situation be resolved.    
 
In accordance with our Procedural By-Law (Section 2.20) prior to reconsidering a matter Council shall 
consider a motion to reconsider and this shall pass by a two-thirds majority (5 members in our case). 
 
Should Council adopt the request for reconsideration this will be placed on our next agenda. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


